
BOARD MEETING 

Board members meet the first Thursday of 
the month – 6:00-8:00 pm at the Valdak 
Corp. 1149 36

th
 Ave. S (Valley Dairy) 

NEXT MEETING         September 6th  

2012 BOARD MEMBERS 
Eric Pearson (President) 

UND Campus Safety & Security 

Christin McWaters (Vice-President) 
UND Energy Environmental Research Center 

Joe Strang (Treasurer) 
Valley Dairy Car Wash 

Cindy Holweger (Secretary) 
Development Homes 

Davis Hoverson 
Workforce Safety & Insurance 

Carol Gierszewski 

Gierszewski Enterprises 

Dan Mankie 
Cirrus Aircraft 

Rachel Kmecik 
Grafton Equipment Company 

Rick Else 
Workforce Safety & Insurance 

COMMITTEES  
Communication Committee  
(Linda Wiley, Dan Mankie)  

  � Visit us at www.nosha.net for the latest 
updates and announcements! 

Education Committee  
(Rick Else)  

Upcoming GM Meeting Presentations 

� August 15
th
 -  Terry Wynne, GF Fire 

Marshall, Fire Safety Education 
� September 19

th
 – Tracy Cameron, 

Riverview Health and Shane Shereck, 
Marvin Windows, Workplace Ergonomics 
and Back Safety 

� October 17
th
 – Cheryl Hahn, Medical 

Case Manager for WSI will discuss 
medical case services offered by WSI 
and the importance of communication 
between provider, employer, and injured 
worker. 

Membership Committee  
(Christin McWaters, Rachel Kmecik)  

 

“60 MEMBERS STRONG and GROWING!”  

 
 is a non-profit organization 

formed to provide area safety professionals a 

direct way of sharing safety concerns, goals, 

and ideas to promote workplace safety. 

     

  

   

 
NOSHA held its annual membership picnic Wednesday, July 18th.  

The weather was perfect, and the turnout was great!  Well over 50 

people attended this year’s picnic, which along with perfect 

weather, featured great food, great door prizes, and a great 

atmosphere!  NOSHA would like to thank Dave Hearn of Hood 

Packaging for bringing additional door prizes, which included a 

highly coveted pull behind portable cooler. 

The evening began with people gathering at the main pavilion at 

Riverside Park, while “Grill Master” Joe Strang cooked steaks and 

chicken.  A large buffet was set up inside the pavilion with all the 

extras needed to make a great meal.  Door prizes were 

 

awarded throughout the evening, which included movie passes, 

Blue Moose gift cards, Valley Dairy carwashes, and many other 

assorted items. 

After everyone had eaten their fill, an ice cream truck arrived, and 

drove right up to the pavilion.  The ice cream treats, compliments 

of NOSHA, were the perfect topper to a fantastic meal. 

Once everyone had their ice cream, things began to wind down, 

and people gradually started to head for home.  All in all, it was a 

really fun evening, and was enjoyed by all who attended. 

NOSHA would like to give a special thank you to Joe Strang for all 

of the extra effort he put into making the picnic such a success!  

 

 

 

PO Box 14663 
Grand Forks, ND 58208-4663 
www.nosha.net  � info@nosha.net 
 

 

August 2012 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Wednesday, August 15th 2012 @ 11:30 am to 1:00 pm Speedway Restaurant 

Terry Wynne, GF Fire Marshall:  Fire Safety Education 

 


